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Pares

"Your word is a lamp unto my feet and a light unto my path” Psalm 119:105

Dear Families:

| would like to thank you all for your patience and
cooperation during the first few weeks. We are
experiencing less crying and more playing with our new
friends. The children are enjoying dancing, exercising,
singing, coloring, painting and so much more.

Please be sure to label everything that belongs to your
child, such as: Jackets, clothes, lunch box and containers
inside, thermos, water bottle, backpack, etc.

We are so thankful that Chandra Gonzalez(Paloma's
mom) will be our room mom!

Thank you Chandra!

Blessings to all!
Loretta Nelson, Head Teacher

P.S. Our class needs 2 pumpRins. Please see me if you're
interested in donating a pumpkin.

First Covenant Church Fall Festival
Wednesday, Oct. 30, Time = TBA

Outdoor carnival with live music, food trucks,
games, and more! Free admission to all.

Treehouse Directory - COMING SOON

A school directory will be given to each family, free of

charge! Please inform the office if you want to exclude
any personal info from the directory such as home
address, phone number and/or emails.

Marielle will email you your child's photos around Oct 9th.

October Themes

Sept 30-0Oct4  All Kinds of Fruit
October 2 - 6 Fall Harvest
October 9 - 13 Fall Animals
October 16 - 20 Comm. Helper/Safety
October 23 - 27 Harvest Fun

In-class PumpkRin Party -
Thursday, October 31st!

Children may wear costumes to school

that are comfortable, and easy to get on
and off for bathroom use.

NO = weapons, evil, or scary costumes’@”
.\ g/
please. NO exceptions.
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*This is for students only

Candy Donations

For parents who volunteered, please donate
three large (5 Ib.) bags of candy to fulfill
your volunteer hours for 2024-25. Please
bring them to the office by Oct. 25.

NO HARD CANDY or NUTS

Coughing/Sneezing &
Under the Weather -

If your child is not feeling well, please keep
them at home. Thank you for being vigilant
in supporting us and keeping everyone safe.
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